
The First Harvest Pantry
Tuesdays 8:00-10:00 a.m.

June 14 through October, 2022
◦ The food is delivered fresh each Tuesday
◦ Debby will assist you with your selections
◦ The first to come will be the first served
◦ When all produce is distributed we will close 

As the season progresses there will be more vegetables 
to choose from.  Selections will include
lettuce, kale, white turnips, radishes,

rainbow chard and tomatoes. 

 Please drop by or contact us at (845) 677-3485
 

Lyall Memorial Federated Church
30 Maple Avenue, Millbrook NY


